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August 20, 2024 
 
 
 
City of Everman 
212 N Race St 
Everman, TX 76140 
 
 
Dear Craig Spencer and City of Everman, 
 
 
I am writing to formally resign from my position as Board Member for the Everman 
Community Development Corporation, effective immediately. I am currently in the transition 
of moving cities and will soon no longer be an Everman resident.  
Serving in this role has been a great honor and privilege, and I am deeply grateful for the trust 
and support that the City has placed in me. During my tenure, I have worked diligently to 
represent our community’s interests, and I am proud of the progress we have made together.  
Thank you for the opportunity to serve, and I look forward to continuing to contribute to our 
community in different ways in the future. I will always cherish the experiences and 
relationships I have gained during my time on the board.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniela Soria 
 
 


